
Sent: 23/03/2024 9:42:01 PM
Subject: The Joey petition

As a long time resident of the beautiful northern beaches of Sydney - Avalon in particular, I
would like to add to the majority disgust, dismay & anger at the recent decision for a new
business The Joey not to be permitted to trade from 7th April after 4pm. We appreciate the
beautiful area we live in & cannot believe this has been approved without any support from
the wider local community, patrons, employees, visitors. Absolute shameful & cowardly.


